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C O N T A C T S  

PRESIDENT 
Jeannie Kilby 
604-813-5566 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT 

Darcy McPartlin 
604-727-9705 

2ND VICE PRESIDENT 

Rick Tanaka 
604-329-6469 

CHIEF SHOP STEWARD 

Ryan Swan 
604-788-8136 

SECRETARY 

Aman Cheema 
604-719-6335 

TREASURER 

Lisa Owens 
778-887-2174 

COMMUNICATIONS 
EXECUTIVE 

Monika Dean 
604-825-7947 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Steve Broad 
778-237-0014 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Kim Jackson 
604-854-9529 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Toby Daniel 
604-505-0685 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Bergie Lund 
604-340-3935 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Rick Chapman 
604-541-9188 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 

Vacant 

SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Michael Annesley 
604-315-0532 
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2018 HIGHLIGHTS 

We’re looking for feedback for the carnival – if you have anything 
you loved or a suggestion for next year, please contact the office or 
an executive. 

 

24th Annual Children’s Christmas Carnival – December 8th  

A big thank you to everyone who was able to come out and help put 
on this year’s Christmas Carnival! Once again it was a huge 
success, as measured by the smiles of over 500 children and their 
families. This is the largest event we hold each year, and it would not 
be possible without a team of caring individuals working in the 
months leading up to December.  

Thank you to everyone who attended, we exceeded our 
expectations with a whopping $1,156.60 and 29 boxes of food 
donated to the Surrey Food Bank – we have a truly generous 
membership! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Way Day of Caring – Sept 19th  

In September we teamed up with the City to send almost a dozen 
people out to Alexandra House in South Surrey for the day to help 
with some much needed TLC to the grounds. Alexandra 
Neighbourhood House provides programs, services, community 
events, camps and more for people of all ages, abilities and 
cultures. 

 



  Congratulations to all the Cupe 
402 Scholarship winners! Good 
luck in your post-secondary 
education. Also a big thank you 
goes to the Scholarship 
Committee for all their hard work! 

On Christmas Eve, members 
from our local helped serve a 
meal at the Whalley Legion. Food 
was provided for over 2,500 
families in need! 

2018 Retirees 

Patricia Bourdon 44 
Glen Caughlan 34 
Pat Cooper 14 
Dawn Davidson 25 
Nancy Ducharme 19 
Jayne Durling 16 
Jeff Graham 37 
Sherlene Hajdik 27 
Ed Hamilton 13 
Rob Kerr 37 
Jurgen Krueger 26 
Mike Kuhn 30 
Heidi Lester 24 
Karen Parker 9 
Clifford Pederson 34 
John Phommarath 34 
Guy Reynolds 32 
Juan Sagastizado 28 
Richard Singmaster 31 
Dorin Springman 27 
Lisa Stutt 16 
Kim Taylor 21 
Michael Teeple 38 
Don Turner 32 
Manuel Uy 18 
Lori Van Haga 21 
Marianne Walsh 28 

Paul Weber 38 
Janice Welsh 20 
Doug Thorpe 37 

 

Retiree’s Luncheon – Sept 14th  

The Union’s Retiree’s Luncheon has grown so much 
each year that we’ve had to move locations this year 
to the Shannon Hall at the Fairgrounds. We had 
almost 300 in attendance!  

 
Metro Municipal Workers Campaign 

Tour – Sept 6th  

 
This campaign launched at our Operations Centre in 
the morning with free breakfast sandwiches, and at 
City Hall for lunch with free samosas. The point of 
this campaign travelling across the region is to 
highlight the important work CUPE municipal 
workers do across our communities.  

Canada Day – July 1st  
 
Members of Cupe 402 attended the City of Surrey’s 
annual Canada Day Celebration at the Cloverdale 
Fairgrounds, which is the biggest celebration in 
Western Canada. The event was incredibly 
successful, and like previous years, we once again 
had one of the busiest booths at the event. We 
handed out tons of prizes to youth in and around our 
community! This event could not have happened if it 
wasn’t for all the wonderful volunteers from CUPE 
402, and the City of Surrey!  

Doors Open – June 17th 

 
This year’s Cupe booth at Surrey Doors Open was 
held at the Surrey Operations Centre with all 
departments showing their pride. There were static 
displays, concrete hand prints, remote control boats, 
pumps and motors, a light rapid train mock up, little 
street signs with your name, garbage and recycling 
questions, fire trucks, and the fleet building wide 
open. There were approximately 2,500 visitors that 
came to see what Engineering Operations and the 
Works Yard was all about.  

If you would like to learn more about any of 
these events – talk to anyone on the executive! 

We are always looking for volunteers. 

 

 


